
 

 

July 9, 2020 
 
 
UPDATE 
 
 
To the staff, Familyhome providers, individuals we support and their families,  
 
As I write this update, there is a cautious note of optimism in Ontario regarding the  

COVID-19 pandemic.  We are seeing a gradual reopening of our economy, and more and 

more opportunity to socialize with our loved ones.  Having said that, I want to assure you all 

that Bethesda will continue to be cautious, ensuring our number one priority, the safety of 

you all.   

 

The Ontario Government has indicated an imminent end to the declaration of emergency.  

We understand that it is the Government’s intention to continue some emergency orders 

for the foreseeable future, orders that Bethesda will continue to adhere to as required. 

 

Bethesda will continue the program modifications and closures until July 26, 2020.   

 

Please be assured that we will notify you on an ongoing basis of changes as they happen.   

 

My sincere appreciation to each of you for your patience during these difficult times. 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Davies 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethesda 


